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Holiday Party! 

If you missed the party, well, you 
really missed a great party! 

The food was awesome, the people 
were the best, and the desserts were 
incredible. I should know, I tried all 
the desserts! 

Special thanks to everyone who 
helped setup and prepare the won-
derful holiday feast! 

Plans for the New Year 

Ceil is hard at work, planning to bring 
back some old friends as well as new 
guest speakers. In either case you 
can bet we will have tons of fun and 
learn a great deal in the process. 

The club could use a new editor for 
the newsletter. The newsletter keeps 
us all in touch and current with the 
club latest events. 

If can spend a few hours a month to 
help create the newsletter please 
contact Ceil Gomez  at 
Ceil@jaglabs.com. 

Stay tuned for what we hope will be 
the very best year so far for the Long 
Island Bonsai  Society! 

LIBS 
LONG ISL AND BONSAI SOCIET Y 

Happy New Year! 

Well, The holidays are past, and we are all settling in for what 

promises to be a beautiful winter rest. 

As Ceil and I sit here by the fire, we can’t help but look back at 

the wonderful year we all had at our most wonderful club. 

From the great demonstrations, to parties and the great deals we 

all enjoy at the auctions and raffles, it was all too much fun in-

deed. 

I know we speak for the entire membership when thank all those 

that have worked so very hard for the club in 2014. 

As with the start of any new year, there is a certain excitement 

about the year to unfold.  At LIBS we are going to have new 

speakers, new species of trees, as well as maybe some new sur-

prises scattered here and there.  

We look forward to sharing a most healthy and very happy new 

year together with our family at the Long Island Bonsai Society. 

Use Best wishes for the New Year! 

The Gomez Family and the LIBS board 

Enjoying the party with good friends. 



Photos don’t tell it all 

At best, photographs just serve as 
a starting point to invoke a story. 
Such is the case here.  

These simple photographs do serve 
to remind of us of all the hard work 
and dedication that goes into run-
ning a successful club.  

So we dedicate this last issue of the 
2014 newsletter to everyone who 
has helped us enjoy such a fun and 
educational hobby in a great and 
supportive environment.  

From everyone who helped with 
the silent auction, to helping sell 
raffle tickets, to planning parties, 
and guest speakers, for those that 
help setup up each meeting and 
help cleanup, those that help at 
doing whatever needs to be done, 
whenever it needs to be done, we 
thank you. Most of all, thank you 
for just for being who you are. 

We hope you enjoy the photos and 
the memories just as much as we 
do. 

Joe would like to extend a special 

thank you to everyone who outbid 

Ceil at the auction as our dog has 

had to move out due to lack of 

space! 

Next Meeting: 

1/12/2015  at 

7:30PM 

Vinny Russo using 

a Bald Cypress 


